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My name is Rebecca Elzner, and I live in Powell Butte, Oregon. I’m writing to express 

my STRONG oposition to House Bill 2025. With the cost of living already straining 

Oregon families, this bill would make it even more difficult to get by. Raising gas 

taxes, registration fees, and payroll taxes will place an unfair burden on working 

families and retirees' on fixed incomes. I urge you to VOTE NO on HB 2025 and 

instead focus on holding ODOT accountable and making better decisions of the use 

of the funding ODOT has already received!!  They are not making smart decisions 

with their budgets and are out of control.  There needs to be STRONG 

TRANSPARENCY AND ACCOUNTABILITY FROM THEM befote ANY NEW TAXES 

ARE PUT IN PLACE FOR WHAT PROJECTS? We The People deserve TO VOTE 

ON ANY NEW TAXES OF THIS PER-PORTION.  IT'S OUR MONEY NOT YOURS!! 


